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On January 13, the PAC held its 5th season event with a “Dance Party” including The Platters & Crystals.  All in attendance enjoyed a great time. 

The commons area of JHHS was decorated with a checkerboard dance floor, ice cream soda centerpieces, cardboard cutouts of 1950’s cruisers and even Marilyn Monroe and James Dean! 

PAC Technical Director, Aaron Taylor played “DJ” for the evening and “spun” dance music during intermission, and between and after the two performances of the Platters & Crystals in the PAC.  15 members of Allegro Dance Theatre of Radcliff’s musical theatre class came dressed in 50’s attire and helped encourage everyone to get out on the dance floor!  The PAC staff and volunteers also dressed in costumes of the era including poodle skirts and black leather jackets.

Back Home Catering complimented the evening’s entertainment by supplying refreshments including hot dogs, moon pies and RC Cola.  

The PAC also debuted a new seating feature during this event. 40 VIP seats were offered for the first time.  These seats are set on the pit orchestra lift, right below the stage edge and give patrons an “up close and personal” view of the entertainment.

On January 27, the PAC was the site of the 4th District All District Band Concert.  Over 150 of the areas best band students, including 88 students from CHHS, JHHS and NHHS performed in concert and symphonic band performances.

On February 5, the PAC hosted a professional development event in conjunction with its presentation of Willy Wonka. 17 HCS teachers attended a workshop at the PAC presented by Judy Theibault Klevins, a Kennedy Center Partners in Education workshop leader. The workshop entitled “Exploring Character Education Through Puppetry” shared simple and inexpensive methods of puppet making for students and focused on character development that can be acted out through puppetry and is in line with core curriculum requirements. Teachers who attended the workshop are scheduled to attend the daytime performance of Willy Wonka presented by the Kennedy Center on March 22 & 23 and will receive a copy of Roald Dahl’s Willy Wonka book for each student in their classroom.  The books are supplied to the students free of charge through Title I funding and a PAC partnership with Barnes & Noble.

